
From: Abha Devasia <abha.devasia@amwu.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 23 July 2021 8:40 AM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Sushma Sharma <Sushma.Sharma@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: Graphic Arts, Printing and Publishing Award 2020 - (AM2021/68) 
 
Dear AMOD,  
 
The AMWU does not oppose the provisional view of the Commission set out at [9] of the Statement 
issued on 16 July regarding the inclusion of the COVID schedule as proposed by the Real Media 
Collective ( RMC). 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Abha Devasia  
National Legal Coordinator   

Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 

 
e: abha.devasia@amwu.org.au 
p: +61 2 8868 1540 
m: 0425784811   
w: www.amwu.org.au 
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